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I wholeheartedly support SB243 and our youth who are asking for very needed 

legislation to keep them safer in school.  School shootings should never happen, but 

with the current situation in Oregon, it is possible for an 18-year-old to walk into a gun 

dealer and purchase a military-style rifle in an hour.  This is totally unacceptable 

when our military personnel have to train for weeks before using live ammunition in a 

similar weapon.   

 

We must protect our school and our children in every way possible.  Yes on SB243 


